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Docket No. 50-454
Docket No. 50-455

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Senior Vice President
Opus West III
1400 Opus Place
Downers Grove, IL 60515

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. W. J. Kropp,
and Ms. D. R. Calhoun of this office from January 3 through February 11, 1991,
of activities at the Byron Station, Units 1 and 2, authorized by NRC Operating
Licenses No. NPF-37 and No. NPF-66, and to the discussion of our findings with
Mr. R, Pleniewicz and others of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

.D A t/
W. D. Shafe , Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1

Enclosura: Inspection Reports
No. 50-454/91002(DRP);
No. 50-455/91002(DRP)

See Attached Distribution
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Distribution

cc w/ enclosure:
M. Wallace, Vice President,

PWR Operations
T. Kovach, Nuclear

Licensing Manager- '

T. Sc| uster, Nuclear Licensing
Administrator '

R. Pleniewicz, Station Manager
D. Brindle, Regulatory Assurance

Supervisor
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
OC/LFDCB
Resident Inspector;. Byron,

Braidwood, Zion
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaf f rey, Chief, Public

Utilities DivisSn
Diane Chavez, DAARE/ SAFE
T. Hsia, LPM, NRR
Robert Newmann, Office of Public
Counsel, State of Illinois Center
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